Fwd: FYI

Mon 2/9/2015 7:26 PM **From:** JOHN KORTZE **To:** Arlene Miles



Begin forwarded message:

Reply-To: robert.tait@newtown-ct.gov

From: Robert Tait <robert.tait@newtown-ct.gov>

To: 'JOHN KORTZE' <jkortze@me.com>

Subject: FYI

Date: January 23, 2015 at 8:50:09 AM EST

**From:** Chambers, Kevin [mailto:Kevin.Chambers@ct.gov]

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2015 5:42 AM

**To:** 'robert.tait@newtown-ct.gov' **Subject:** RE: Estimated Revenues

The preliminary figure is 86% based on what was filed for the December 1 filing. That figure seems rather large since last year the percentage was at 80%. It looks like a significant amount of districts did not file for all their students so I suspect that percentage will drop with the second filing. I originally figured around 77% for this year but I don't think you should go above 80%. The revenue estimates will be posted in the next couple of days with the notification to soon follow.

Kevin Chambers
Education Consultant
State Department of Education
Bureau of Grants Management
860-713-6455

**From:** Robert Tait [mailto:robert.tait@newtown-ct.gov]

Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 3:02 PM

To: Chambers, Kevin

**Subject:** Estimated Revenues

Hello Kevin,

Could you tell me the % projected for Newtown of eligible excess cost we will get. If not this year what was last years %?